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WATER  
Missoula Water is happy to work with your consultants to determine the potential feasibility of 
providing our water service to the district. The straight line distance from  our nearest transmission main 
to the southwest corner of your boundary is just over 1 mile. There would be complications in extending 
our water service to your boundary, including a need for our system to be looped and the fact that a 
portion of your site sits at an elevation above which our existing storage facilities can serve. Thus, for us 
to serve your project would likely require a new booster station and potentially a storage facility. You 
should also be aware that Missoula County Public Works hired WGM to conduct a study of options for 
providing water service to the Wye Area around 10 years ago. One of the options they studied was 
extending the City’s system (then owned by Mountain Water Company) out to the Wye.  
 
WASTEWATER  
As indicated in your report, your district boundary falls within the City’s Wastewater Facilities Service 
Area. Much of the area is already served with gravity service lines, pump stations and force mains. City 
Public Works staff would need to review your consultant’s calculations of required sewer capacity in 
order to determine what capacity improvements could be needed. Gravity sewer mains were designed 
to serve the entire area and will likely have adequate capacity. Lift station upgrades may be required in 
order to serve the full buildout in the Wye TEDD area.  
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